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Government of Pakistan 

National Tariff Commission 

 

 

Notice of Impending Expiry of Definitive Anti-Dumping Duty Levied on Dumped Imports 
of Hydrogen Peroxide into Pakistan Originating in and/or Exported from Belgium, China, 
Indonesia, South Korea, Taiwan, Thailand And Turkey. 
 

 National Tariff Commission (the “Commission”), after making an affirmative final 

determination in terms of Section 39 of the Anti-Dumping Duties Ordinance, 2000, imposed a 

definitive anti-dumping duty at the rate ranging from 3.52% to 84.48% percent of C&F price in 

accordance with Section 50 of the Anti-Dumping Duties Ordinance, 2000, on dumped imports 

of Hydrogen Peroxide, importable under PCT heading No. 2847.0000, produced and exported 

from Kingdom of Belgium (“Belgium”), People’s Republic of China (“China”), Republic of 

Indonesia (“Indonesia”), Republic of South Korea (“Korea”) Chinese Taipei (“Taiwan”), the 

Kingdom of Thailand (“Thailand”) and the Republic of Turkey (“Turkey”), for a period of five 

years with effect from September 27, 2010. The five years period shall expire on September 26, 

2015.  

 

 All interested parties are hereby notified that the definitive anti-dumping duty levied on 

dumped imports of Hydrogen Peroxide, produced and exported from Belgium, China, 

Indonesia, Korea, Taiwan, Thailand and Turkey shall terminate on expiry of five years from the 

date of imposition of anti-dumping duty, unless a review under Section 58 (2) of the Anti-

Dumping Duties Ordinance, 2015 is initiated before the date of termination of the duty. 

Domestic industry producing Hydrogen Peroxide may file a sunset review application with the 

Commission on the prescribed form within forty-five days of the publication of this notice, if it 

so wishes. The sunset review application form is available on the Commission’s website 

www.ntc.gov.pk. For further information please contact Director General (Investigation-II), 

National Tariff Commission, Tel: +9251 9201846, Fax: +9251 9221205.   

 

 

 

           (Muhammad Shahid) 

             Secretary 

                  May 28, 2015 
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